
C-17 Maintenance Facility, Aircraft Apron and Associated Infrastructure Project, RAAF Base 

Amberley 

Industry Brief 

Existing heavy aircraft maintenance facilities at RAAF Base Amberley including the shared hangar and 

workshops have been found to have significant shortfalls when required to support both the C-17A and 

KC-30A aircraft. 

The requirements to support the additional C-17A aircraft have provided the basis for the proposed 

maintenance facility and the additional aircraft apron for this project. 

CPB Contractors has been appointed the Managing Contractor for the project with an expected approval 

in August/September 2016. 

The first phase of construction of the project is expected to commence December 2016 with completion 

programmed for September 2018. 

Opportunity exists to tender expressions of interest for a number of trade packages for the project.  These 

trade packages cover a diverse range of trades from Civil Works, Aircraft Pavements, Building Works, 

Aircraft Docking and other specific aircraft support infrastructure such as hydrant refueling and airfield 

lighting.  

The Department of State Development SEQ West will host an information session attended by CPB 

Contractors representative/s to provide an overview of the project, general timings, tender process, and 

how to register an Expression of Interest.   

Businesses interested in hearing more about these opportunities are invited 

along to an industry briefing 

Where: Billabong Room, Spring Lake Hotel, 1/1 Springfield Lakes Boulevard, 

Springfield Lakes 

When:    Tuesday 7 June 2016 

Time:     1.45pm for a 2pm start until 4pm 

RSVP to Bridget Edwards – Department of State Development, Ipswich 

e-mail:  bridget.edwards@dsd.qld.gov.au 

Phone:  34322419 

Name:   …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Business:  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

E-mail:  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Phone:  …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

mailto:bridget.edwards@dsd.qld.gov.au

